
2017 VBS SECURITY PROCEDURES
In order to better protect and care for the hundreds of children that participate in 
Vacation Bible School each year, the VBS leadership team has implemented the 
following security procedures:

1. Each child attending VBS will be assigned a security ID number at 
registration.  This ID number will remain the same for the duration for VBS.

2. The parent/guardian/adult will be given a security ID card that will match 
the child’s ID number.

3. Please remember you must sign your child IN & OUT each day with their 
crew leader. 

4. In order to pick up your child, the parent/guardian/adult (16 yrs or older) 
must present the security card to the child’s group leader.  When the group 
leader sees that the numbers match, you will then be able to sign the child 
out.

5. If, for any reason, you are unable to present the parent security card at 
pick-up time, you will need to visit the registration table to show proper ID. 
New cards will be made to show the crew leader.

6. Children must be picked up ON TIME.  No child care is provided 
after 8:15 p.m. Parents are invited to attend the closing session 8:00-8:15 
p.m.

Thank you for your understanding as we strive to make your child’s safety one of 
our biggest priorities!  The VBS staff has dedicated their time, talents, and energy 
for you and your child this week.  We appreciate your help in helping us keep 
your child safe!

Contact Dianna Stewart (215) 776-4205 with any questions or concerns.


